OIL AND GAS COMMISSION

May 17, 2005 8240-4500-59070-20
OGC - 05162

Leonard Fabes, P.Eng.

Exploitation Engineer

Canadian Natural Resources Limited
2500, 855 — 2" Street SW

Calgary AB T2P 4J8

Dear Mr. Fabes:

RE: APPLICATION FOR COMMINGLED PRODUCTION
CNRL VELMA d-43-C/94-H-08; WA# 18400

The Commission has reviewed your application dated May 3, 2005 requesting approval to
commingle gas production from the intervals identified as Upper Charlie Lake and Lower Charlie
Lake, encountered in the subject well.

The completed intervals 956.0 — 957.5 mKB & 967.5 — 968.5 mKB have been mapped by the OGC
within a single gas pool, Velma — Charlie Lake “B”. As such, application for commingled
production is not required and the well may be produced without further approval.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (250) 952-0310.

Sincerely,
Approval Letters to Industry
COMMINGLED PRODUCTION

Copy 8

Ron G, Stefik, AScT : Wellfile (originals)

Sr, Reservoir Engineering Technician 5{)2?[)7/0'20
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